Dear Councillor ___________,
 
My name is ___________ , and I am a resident of your Ward, living at ___________.
 
Next week, City Council will consider moving forward with implementing supervised injection services in our City.  We have a growing overdose crisis in our City, and need a comprehensive response, including supervised injection services, to save the lives of our friends and neighbours.
 
Supervised injection services will save lives – but they will also improve community safety, by addressing issues like publicly discarded needles and public injecting.  Supervised injection is just one part of the response we need, which includes prevention, education and enforcement, but it is one that represents the difference between life and death for so many.
 
As a resident of your Ward, I support supervised injection services, and I am asking you to do the same.  Help save the lives of our fellow Torontonians.
 
Thank you,
 
___________
